
Poetry Terms 
 
Alliteration: When two or 
more words have the same 
beginning sound. (Sally 
sells seashells by the  
seashore.) 
 
Hyperbole: A deliberate 
exaggeration. (I am a mil-
lion miles from home.) 
 
Metaphor: Making a com-
parison between two unlike 
things by saying one thing 
is another. (Love is a red, 
red rose.) 
 
Onomatopoeia: Words 
which imitate sounds. 
(Buzz, hiss, meow.) 
 
Rhyme: The same or simi-
lar sounds at the end of two 
or more words. (The cat sat 
on the mat.) 
 
Simile: Making a compari-
son between two unlike 
things using the words like 
or as. (Love is like a red, 
red rose.) 
 
Stanza: Two or more lines 
of a poem, that, together, 
form a division of the  
poem. 
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